
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.264 
Released - 14 December 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 12 December 2022 requesting information regarding agency 
staff. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  

1. From 1st October 2022 to 2nd December2022 how many shifts has your Trust used 
Thornbury Nursing Services for? 

None 

2.  Within this timeframe please list the number of shifts by ward or department that 
Thornbury was utilised in. 

Not applicable 

3. Please name all other ‘off contract agencies’ for nursing that were utilised by the Trust 
within this time frame. (01/10/2022- 02/12/2022) For the purpose of definition ‘off contract 
suppliers’ would be any non framework providers under Work Force Alliance or Health 
Trust Europe.  

Superior Care, We Guard and Go Tec Recruitment 

4. Within this same time frame please list all wards or departments that utilised these 
agencies.    

Adult Community Hospital Wards, East Kent Acute Response Team and Herne Bay PCN 

5. Please list any suppliers with a general Band 5 day charge rate of over £50 per hour 
that have been booked for the Trust in this time period ( 01/10/2022- 02/12/2022)  

Not applicable 

6. Please list any suppliers with a general Band 5 night charge above £60 per hour that 
have been booked for the Trust in this time period ( 01/10/2022- 02/12/2022)  

Not applicable 


